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Today’s Passage: Mark 4:35-41 
 
Tom and Donna Wolfe/Indiana- In February the Wolfe’s were able to go 
to Chin State, an area in Myanmar that borders India. While there, they were able 
to help local churches and were able to teach many men’s, women’s, and 
children’s Bible classes. Recently, the door to missions work in Chin State has 
been opening more and more. Please pray for those who are currently planting 
churches in this area.  

Stewardship Report for March 22, 2020 
       This Week  Year-To-Date 
Tithes & Offerings Giving      $       3,025.00 $  266,801.60 
Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs  $       6,877.88 $  261,359.62 
Faith Promise Giving         $          335.00 $    22,772.00 
Faith Promise Budget Needs  $          563.46 $    21,411.54 
 
 
 

Announcements  
During this time of quarantine, we plan on emailing out both the prayer 
bulletin and the Sunday bulletin. If you have a prayer request that you would 
like to be in the prayer bulletin please contact either Pastor Ramler, your 
deacon, or Lizzy Arney.  

 
We Are Here to Serve You 

Church Office (email: larney@fcamd.org)  301-473-5635 
Senior Pastor - Dr. Kent Ramler     240-490-7231 
Assistant to the Pastor - Mr. Matthew Arney  785-845-0003 
FCA Administrator - Mr. David Lavoie    864-230-4038 
Deacon Board Chairman - Mr. James Harrell  301-401-0141 
Trustee Board Chairman - Mr. Adam Black  240-422-4432 


